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Wednesday 21 July 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing enclosing a duplicate report for your child for this academic year. 

 

Additionally I have enclosed a curriculum summary which includes the areas of learning your 

child will be undertaking next year.  The summary for each class will also be available on the 

website from September.  We would like your child to look ahead for each half term so that their 

interest is piqued in the theme or topics they are about to study.  A visit to our local library or 

museum, a relevant day trip, or even a search on the internet should ignite their interest for the 

half term ahead. 

 

Alongside the curriculum summaries, we have enclosed a number and letter mat and pen.  It 

would place your child in the best position next term if they were able to practise using these as 

much as possible before Tuesday 7 September. 

 

We would appreciate your support in encouraging your child to come into school ready to learn 

and having had lots of exposure to books, stories and nursery rhymes over the holiday.  This will 

place them and us in the best position for the year ahead.  

 

Please contact the School Office if you have any questions on the details listed above. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Tiffany Doughty Davis 

Headteacher 
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